
 

INTERNATIONAL & INDIAN UNIVERSITY FAIR 

@ 

DDMS P. OBUL REDDY PUBLIC SCHOOL 

DDMS P. Obul Reddy Public School organised an International & Indian University Fair on                     

22nd August, 2023.  

Around 60 Universities from countries like USA, UK, Australia, Hong Kong, Japan, India etc. had 

actively participated in the fair and appraised students regarding their admission process, 

scholarship and application deadlines. The University Outreach officers were appreciative of our 

hospitality and full of praise for our students’ preparedness and goal oriented focus. Enthusiastic 

student community availed the opportunity to its fullest and went home happy with the takeaways 

from this fair. 

 

The Career Counselling Team 


